
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
   First Sunday of Lent 

   February 26, 2023 
 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Adam Klukiewski 
Maintenance Director (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 



 

First Sunday of Lent 
Sunday, February 26, 2023 

9:00 AM  Jack Landon Smith Baptism 
 

Monday, February 27, 2023 
- - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
Tuesday, February 28, 2023 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
7:00 PM  Lenten Series on the Creed -Zoom 

 
      Wednesday, March 1, 2023 

7:00 PM  Parish Pastoral Council (In Person) 
 

   Thursday, March 2, 2023 
7:00 PM  Lenten Reflection on Our Art 

7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
Friday, March 3, 2023 

7:00 PM  Stations of the Cross—Zoom 
 

  Saturday, March 4, 2023 
- - - - - - - - - - - -  

           
     Sunday, February 26, 2023 

  9:00 AM      † The Matta Family 
11:00 AM         Daniel Tansley (Sick) 
   7:00 PM     † Ed Manning 
                        

     Monday, February 27, 2023 
12:05 PM      † Daniel Quinn 
                               

     Tuesday, February 28, 2023 
12:05 PM     Anthony Flaviano (Intention) 
                                                                                         

     Wednesday, March 1, 2023 
12:05 PM      † Cesar Manguba 
                         40 Day Memorial 
                          

   Thursday, March 2, 2023 
12:05 PM     Deceased Members and 
                     Benefactors of the OSA 
                                                                                                                                                        
               Friday, March 3, 2023 
12:05 PM      † Lorraine M. Jones 
                                                         
               Saturday, March 4, 2023 

  - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
† = Deceased 
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click  on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 216 Percentage: 107.0882% 
Amount Pledged: $803,161.68 
Pledges Received: $746,331.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $756,769.39 

Sacrificial Giving 
February 19, 2023 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 20 
Amount in Envelopes: $650.00 
Average $/Envelope: $32.20 

Electronic Giving: 40 
Amount Electronic: $1,550.00 
Average $/Electronic: $38.75 

Loose Money: $431.00 
Total Collection: $2,631.00 

Old Palms 
If you have old palms and you are         

wondering how to dispose of them, you 
may return them to the church so that we 

can burn them in the Easter Fire at the  
Easter Vigil. There is a basket in rear of the 
church for you to deposit your old palms. 

 

Baptism Celebration 

We have the blessed opportunity  
through the celebration of the holy  

Sacrament of Baptism to  
welcome a new member into 

 our parish community. 
 

      Sunday, February 26, 2023 
 

     

 Jack Landon Smith 
           Son of Jason and Michelle Smith 

    

Congratulations! 
 

                          Please keep Jack’s family in your prayers.  

Finding God in Loss       
National Shrine of Saint Rita of Cascia 
Have you recently experienced a loss?  Have you suffered the 
death of a loved one, a difficult diagnosis, job change, or  
other loss or know someone who has?  Join us on Saturday, 
March 11th from 9:00 a.m. till 1:30 p.m. for a half-day retreat 
to reflect on the presence and healing power of God in the 
midst of the grief.  The cost is $25 and includes lunch.  The 
day will be led by Fr. Jim Paradis, O.S.A. and Fr. Jeremy  
Hiers, O.S.A.  To register please visit www.nonatus.org or 
email jhiers@saintritashrine.org or call (215) 546-8333 

National Shrine of Saint Rita of Cascia 
 

Inviting Your Loved One Back to the Church (FREE) 
Is there someone in your life who has left the Church?  Do 

you desire to draw them back?  Do you desire to more  

effectively share your faith with those who are outside the 

Church but not sure where to begin?  Beginning March 1st, 

join us every Wednesday evening from 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 

p.m. for a discussion on why people have left, tools and 

strategies to dialogue with those who have left, and ways 

to invite them back.  The series if FREE and you can join 

in person or on Zoom.  To register for FREE simply 

email jhiers@saintritashrine.org or call (215) 546-8333.   



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
On the First Sunday of Lent in every cathedral in the entire world, the ceremony entitled “The Rite of Election” takes 
place. This is the ceremony where the (Arch)Bishop of the (Arch)Diocese receives the Catechumens, adults          
preparing for Baptism and the Candidates, adults who are preparing “for the Call to Continuing Conversion.” What 
the later means is those who were baptized in another Christian community and who now are preparing to make a 
Profession of Faith to the Catholic Church. 
 
Since last September, Ted Baker, a Candidate, has been preparing to be received into the Catholic Church. Since 
September, Ted has met on 23 Monday nights with his sponsor Ryan Langton, his wife Kharisma Goldston, our   
parish representative, Patrick Lanza and me. 
 
Ted completed the phase of Inquiry in December, was officially received as a Candidate on the First Sunday of    
Advent (The Rite of Acceptance) and now is moving on to the next phase of the process. 
 
At the 11:00 AM Mass this Sunday we will celebrate “The Rite of Sending Forth.” This is a ceremony where we as a 
community very happily “send” Ted to the Cathedral for the ceremony with Archbishop Perez. 
 
Ted was baptized into the Church of Christ when he was 18. He is 32 years old now, a graduate of LeMoyne        
College, recently married to Kharisma and works at the Philadelphia Navy Yard as a network engineer.         
 
He has been thinking of becoming Catholic for many years, going back to his days in college. A year ago December, 
Ted was present at Mass when 2 Catechumens and 2 Candidates participated in “The Rite of Acceptance.” That   
experience motivated him to take the step and inquire about the process. 
 
Ted will make a Profession of Faith, be confirmed and receive the Eucharist for the first time at the 7:00 PM Mass on 
the 2nd Sunday of Easter, the Sunday after Easter. 
 
Please keep Ted in prayer all during Lent as he prepares to be received into the full communion of the Catholic 
Church on April 16th.   
 
Have a great First Week of Lent. 

         A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 












